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June  2019 
Thursday June 27th  

Slide Show & Family Picnic  
10:30 

Early Dismissal at 1:25 
Friday June 28th  

Administrative Day  - School 
Closed 

September  2019 
Tuesday September 3 

Schools reopen 
10:00 -11:00 Grades 1-5 

 

 

  
 
 

EKOLogy 
East  
Kensington  
Outdoor  
Learning Program 
O 
G 
Y 
 
 
 

 

EAST KENSINGTON 
OUTDOOR LEARNING     

2795 – 184th Street, Surrey, BC V3Z 9V2 
Phone:  (604) 541-1257  Fax:  (604) 531-4180 
www.surreyschools.ca/schools/eastkensington 

 
Principal:  Mr. Chris Baldry 

Vice Principal:  Ms. Keri Stanger 

 

Year-End Slideshow and Family Picnic 
We will hold our school slide show tomorrow at 10:30 a.m. All 
families are welcome to come and celebrate all the learning we 
have done this year!  

The PAC is hosting a picnic and BBQ following the slideshow -- rain 
or shine! There will be hamburgers and drinks for families, but you 
may wish to bring a salad or fruit plate for your family as well. 
Bring a blanket for your family to sit on. If it is nice, we will sit 
outside; if it is rainy we will set up in the gym. 

It is Early Dismissal at 1:25 p.m. tomorrow. If your family wishes to leave early, 
please let your child’s teacher know 

 

 

Report Cards 
Tomorrow your teacher will hand out report cards. If you 

have access to your child’s Fresh Grade portfolio, your 
child’s report card will be available to view there as well. If 

you will be away tomorrow, you can pick up the report card 
on Friday, June 28 or in September when we all return for 

the new school year. 

 

As this school year wraps up we want to wish 
everyone a fantastic fun and safe summer.  
For those of you moving on to other places 
in September we wish you all the best and 
for those returning we look forward to 
seeing you in September!   

http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/eastkensington


 

Next Year 
If your child will not be returning next year, please let Ms. 
Neithercut in the office know as soon as possible so we can 
organize the classes accordingly or let parents on the waitlist know 
they can join us.  

 

School Reopens on September 3rd from 
10:00 am  to 11:00 am for grades 1-5. 

 

 

 

Be Ready for September!! Have your child’s clothing 
labeled so it doesn’t’ get lost! 

East Kensington Elementary is fundraising with Mabel’s Labels! 

Mabel’s Labels are personalized, peel & stick, super-durable labels 
that safely go in the laundry, dishwasher and microwave. They’re 
loved by parents & kids alike. And they’re perfect for all your kids’ 
stuff – from shoes & clothes to water bottles, lunch boxes, 
backpacks and more! With the cost of good quality kid’s clothing, 
water bottles, extra shoes etc. why not label them so if they are 
lost they can be returned! 

Mabel’s Labels is the best-known brand of durable labels for 
families, and their growing line of products features baby labels, 
child safety products, sports labels, household organizational 
labels and seasonal items. They’re extremely durable, and they’re 
100% guaranteed. The East Kensington PAC receives 20% from 
every order to put towards our fundraising goals. 

Please visit campaigns.mabelslabels.com and search 
for our school name to place your order and support our 
fundraiser. 

 



 



 

  



 


